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The Honorable Sean Tarwater, Chairperson 

House Committee on Commerce, Labor and Economic Development 

Statehouse, Room 151D-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Tarwater: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2305 by Representative Curtis, et al. 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2305 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2305 would allow cities, counties and local governments to pay compensation or wages 

at a rate higher than the minimum wage.  

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates that the bill would have fiscal effect, but it is unable 

to estimate what the fiscal effect would be because it does not have enough information to make a 

reliable projection.  The League of Kansas Municipalities indicates the bill would have a fiscal 

effect on cities, but the fiscal effect is unknown. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Wendi Stark, League of Municipalities 

 Jay Hall, Association of Counties 

 Jeff Scannell, Department of Administration 

 Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue  


